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Comments: We vehemently object to the proposed gravel pit site.  It's proximity, only 1900 feet from San Juan

River Village, endangers the health of the residents and will cause some owners who have respiratory issues to

have to sell their homes of many years due to the airborne particulates which are inherent in the process of

mining gravel and transporting it in trucks.    

 

There are also safety issues caused by large trucks  transporting gravel on narrow winding roads in close

proximity to people (including children) using the improved hiking and biking trails in the area.   The gravel pit

needs to be moved to a safer location away from a populated area.  


